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Area 7 – The Dock

The Dock includes the construction of flood defence walls from 
Graiguenamanagh Bridge to The Hub Bridge. The flood defence 
wall will be built along the left bank of the River Barrow and will 
follow the already existing natural line of the edge of the 
carriageway. 

The riverside wall will be clad in stone and localised landscaping 
and planting will be incorporated near the entrance to The Hub.

Pedestrian and cyclist access is to be retained to The Hub from 
the east (i.e., Graiguenamanagh Town). 

An underground storm water pumping station and overground 
control kiosk are also proposed. The northern section of the 
existing old building will be demolished to make way for a new 
outfall and to allow the new flood defence wall to be constructed 
safely. 
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